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Next P&C Meeting 
The next P&C meeting will 
be held on:  

Wednesday 20th November 
Put this date in your diary 
and come along to the 
Common Room in Block A at 
8pm to find out what is 
happening behind the 
scenes at Killara High 
School – your school!! 
 
Did You Know? 
Annika Wun (Year 11) 
recently went for her AMEB 
eighth grade flute exam and 
received an ‘A’ at the 
Conservatorium of Music. 
This was also her first ever 
flute exam. 

Performing Arts Ensembles News 
Term 3 was packed with performances at the local primary schools and 
preschools and this term will be just as busy.  Concert Band 1 performed at 
the Opera House this week after performing in a great concert last week with 
Concert Band 2  

Well done to both those bands for a wonderful evening. 
 

       
 

     
 
The Schools Spectacular choir started rehearsals for this event this week 
and will perform at the Entertainment Centre in late November. 

Stage Band 1 and Senior Dance are working hard on their performances for 
the Ryde Schools’ Spectacular on 18th November.  Fees for the dancers are 
due now. 

Jacki Berry, PAE Coordinator 
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Calendar 
OCTOBER 2013 

18 - Peer Support Training day 

22 - Yr 7 Science Excursion – 
Taronga Zoo 

23  - Yr 9 Elective Music Excursion – 
‘Grease’ 

25  - Yr 11 Visual Arts Excursion – 
Sculptures by the Sea 

28 - Yr 10 Assessment commences 

NOVEMBER 2013 
7 - Grade Sport Semi-Finals 

10 - Grounds Working Bee – 8.30am 

11 - Remembrance Day 

12 - ESSA Tests 

      - Strings Lindfield East PS 
Workshop & Concert 

14 - Senior Leaders Council 
Induction Ceremony 

 - Grade Sport Finals 

 - PAE Concert & BBQ 

18 - Yr 10 Service Learning and 
Work Experience (2 weeks) 

 - Yr 7 Swim and Survival 
Program (4 days) 

 - Yr 10 - Menindee Service 
Learning and Aboriginal Studies 
(all week) 

20 - P&C Meeting – A Block 
Common Room – 8pm 

25 - Yr 11 Assessment commences 

 - Vaccinations - Yr 7 boys and 
girls - HPV3 & HepB2;  
Yr 9 boys - HPV 3 

26 - Yr 9 Swim and Survival 
Program (4 days) 

29 - 
30 

Choir & Stage Band 1 Schools 
Spectacular Performance, 
Entertainment Centre, Sydney 

DECEMBER 2013 
4 - Enrolment Day for  2014 Yr 7 

  - P&C Christmas Meeting, 
Common Room, A Block 8pm 

12 - World’s Biggest Beep Test 

18 - Annual Awards Ceremony 

 - Talent Quest 

 - Last day for Students 

19 - School Development Day 

20 - School Development Day 

 - Last day Term 4 

Performing Arts Ensembles 

END OF YEAR 
CONCERT 
Kerrabee Hall 

Thursday 14th November 
2013 

7.00pm - 8.30pm 
 Stage Bands  Concert Bands 
  Vocal Ensembles  Strings 

  Orchestra 

Children and families from our local 
primary schools especially welcome 

Performing Arts Ensemble Term 4 2013 
Week Date  Ensemble Event 

6 12-Nov String LEPS workshop and concert  
12.30pm - 2.30pm 

6 14-Nov All Ensembles PAE Concert/BBQ 

7 18-Nov SB1 , SNR 
Dance 

Ryde School Spectacular 
Performance 

7 20-Nov SS Choir SS rehearsal All day 
8 27-Nov SS Choir SS rehearsal All day 
8 28-Nov SS Choir SS rehearsal All day 

8 29-Nov SS Choir & SB1 Schools Spectacular Performance & 
Foyer Entertainment 

8 30-Nov SS Choir Schools Spectacular 
11 16-Dec CB2 Stage 4 Ceremony 
11 17-Dec CB1 Stage 5 Ceremony 

11 18-Dec SB1 & Vocal 
Ensemble Annual Awards Ceremony 

 

THANK YOU  TO Mrs sOANs   
For kindly organising a bus for CB1 students for their performance at 

the Sydney Opera house    
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University Medal Recipient 

 

Alex Mason (Year 12 2008) received the UNSW 
University Medal this year.  In addition to the medal, 
Alex has also been given a Research Excellence 
award. 

Day-to-day for Alex consists of polymer synthesis.  
Alex is currently making a triblock copolymer to 
mimic a cell membrane.  

The title of his research project is "The Development 
of Tools for Synthetic Cell Research". 

Year 8 Parents Social 
Parent Coordinators, Jasbir, Heidi and Yvette warmly invite the Year 8 parents to join 
them at the Greengate Hotel’s Alcove for a casual gathering.  Food and drinks will be 
available for purchase from the Bar. No reservations required. Hope to see you there! 

Date:   Friday 1st November 

Time:  From 7pm 

Where:    Greengate Hotel (reserved Alcove),  
Pacific Highway, Killara 

 

New Public Transport Timetables 
The NSW Government has released new public 
transport timetables to be introduced across train, 
bus and ferry services from Sunday 20th October.  
This applies to Sydney Train services - north shore 
line. 

You can access details of the train timetable by 
downloading the new train timetable app ‘New Times’ 
from the App Store or Google Play or visit the 

website newtimetables.com.au.  To print a copy of 
the timetable, go to 131500.com.au. 

Transport for NSW has been working with bus 
companies to ensure there are good connections 
between train, bus and ferry services.  Local bus 
operators will contact schools directly to advise if 
there are any changes to school bus services. 

Music students 
ELECTIVE MUSIC 

NIGHT  
Kerrabee Theatre 

Thursday 31st October 2013  
7.00pm - 8.30.pm 

Bring your family and friends 
All welcome 

 

GREASE 
Year 9 Elective music are attending a 

production of ‘Grease’  
at the Lyric theatre  

Wednesday 23rd October 2013 
11.30am and will return to school by 

4.45pm 
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Gold Medal at Daedo Test Event in Florida 
After an outstanding effort at the USA Taekwondo 
Opens in Las Vegas last February, Laura Morison 
(Year 9) travelled to Orlando, Florida USA. during 
the school holidays as an official part of “The 
Australian Taekwondo Team” to compete at the 
Taekwondo Daedo - Truescore International Open, 
at Coronado Springs Resort at Walt Disney World.  

Laura, being the only competitor to represent NSW, 
powered her way through two difficult and 
challenging opponents to secure an impressive Gold 
Medal. 

Upon her return Laura travelled to The Australian 
National Taekwondo Championships held at the 
Tennis Centre in Brisbane, achieving another Gold 
Medal. Laura is again a 2013 National Champion in 
the junior 15-17 years, 49-52kg weight division. 

Congratulations, Laura. 

 
Gold medallist Laura (right) with the other medallists  

 

ATAR Morning Tea for Year 12 Students 
On Friday 20th December 2013, our HSC students will be able to obtain their Australian Tertiary Admission 
Rank (ATAR). On that morning we would like to invite our Year 12 students to come into school to share with 
us their good news and good fortune or to commiserate and help plan if they are not happy. 
We will provide morning tea in the staff common room in A Block and would love to see as many of our 
students as possible.  This is also helpful for our records as the school does not receive this information. 
So, Year 12, it’s a date - on Friday 20th December at 10.30am in the staff common room upstairs in A Block.  
Come and celebrate with your friends and teachers. 

Jane Rountree, Head Teacher Welfare Goran Petkovski, Rel. Head Teacher Stage 6 
 

Working together to improve the School grounds 
Grounds Working Bee 

Sunday 10th November 2013 - 8.15am 
Our previous efforts have led to great improvements in the quality of the grounds and landscaping at Killara 

High School. The results of our labour are literally growing before our eyes. 
It is a great occasion to assist KHS and to meet other parents, form and extend friendships and keep fit. We 

enjoy morning tea refreshments and for those able to stay we finish around midday with a BBQ. 
All parents (and families too) are most welcome. If you can only spare an hour or so we would appreciate your 

help too. Please come along. 
 

Statement of Contributions 
A Statement of Contributions will be issued shortly to 
enable you to see a list of the financial items that are 
outstanding.  These amounts may be for the 
voluntary school or course contributions, or for 
excursions or activities attended or to be attended by 
your child.  

As we are approaching the end of the school’s 
financial year it would be greatly appreciated if you 
could settle this account as soon as possible.  This 
year, there is a transaction free period from 6th to 
15th November inclusive in the lead up to rollover 
and the introduction of a new accounting system.  

Prompt payments are essential to support this 
process.  Please note that any payments made to 
the school since 16th October will not be reflected on 
this statement. 

If you have any queries or concerns regarding this 
statement, please do not hesitate to contact Ms Julie 
Hughes, Administration Manager, ph 9498 3722 Ext 
104. 

Thank you for your continuing support of Killara High 
School. 

Judith Paszek, Acting Principal 

http://www.tkdnsw.org.au/index.php/news/77-laura-wins-gold-at-daedo-test-event-in-florida
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What is the Correct Summer Uniform for Term 4?  
Term 4 marks the beginning of the part of the school 
year when students are required to wear “SUMMER” 
Uniform. Parents and carers are advised that the 
uniform shop and Lowes at Chatswood stock items 
should a purchase be required.  
Girl’s Uniform – Summer  
  
Junior 
Uniform: * 

‘Gordon’ tartan dress  

Senior 
Uniform: * 

Years 11 and 12 only. ‘Gordon’ tartan 
skirt, white blouse short sleeve with 
tartan trim. 

Shoes: Black lace-up leather school shoes. 
Socks: White short anklet (above ankle). 

Boy’s Uniform 
  
Trousers:* Long trousers, zippered mid-grey 

(summer or winter weight), 
polyester/viscose.  

Shorts 
(summer):* 

Mid-grey zippered shorts (not 
cargo/work shorts). 

Shirt 
(summer):* 

Plain white, short-sleeved with collar, 
worn with school tie or  
Plain white, short-sleeved overshirt 
with collar and school crest 
(worn untucked with no tie) or  
White long sleeve Killara High School 
shirt with tartan trimmed collar 
(worn untucked with no tie). 

Shirt  
(winter): * 

Plain white, long sleeved with collar, 
worn with school tie (unisex) or (for 
Year 7-10 only) white long sleeve shirt 
with tartan trimmed collar 
(worn untucked with no tie). 

Tie: * Junior – ‘Gordon’ tartan.          
Senior – Green with crest.   

Socks: Mid-grey socks. 
Shoes:  Black lace-up leather school shoes. 

Jumpers:* V-necked wool or cotton jumper, 
bottle green with crest, or 

Jacket:* Soft shell zip front jacket, .green with 
crest 

Belt:* Black leather 
Scarf:* Plain navy or plain forest green or plain 

cream 

Safety Apparel – OH&S Regulations/ 
Requirements 
Footwear  
The Department of Education & Communities and 
OH&S regulations with regard to footwear state that 
proper protective footwear (that is, lace-up leather 
shoes - black for KHS) must be worn in all specialist 
rooms.  

Soft shoes and sandals are not 
acceptable.  Additional requirements apply in some 
courses. 

Industrial Technology (Stage 5 and 6 Courses) 
The cost of an apron is included as part of the 
course contribution for this course. Students are 
required to wear this apron in practical 
classes.  Students must also wear shoes with 
leather uppers to protect their feet from heavy, sharp 
or hot objects.  The Killara High School Uniform 
shoe is satisfactory for this purpose. 

Food Technology (Stage 5 and 6 Courses) 
Food Technology students must wear an apron 
during practical lessons.  The aprons are available 
from the Uniform Shop. 

Technology (Stage 4 Course) 
Aprons must be worn during the practical food 
component in the Technology course. 

Deputy Principals 

News from the Chinese Speaking Families Social Committee 
Killara High School 华人家长联谊会最新消息 

 
用最简短的话表达我们对亲爱的 Dr. Carter 校长的感谢： 
我们的爱将伴随您， 
在我作为一个小学生第一次参观 Killara High School 的那一

天, 
在我作为中学生入学的日子， 
在我参加学校露营的日子， 
在我为学校基金奔走的日子， 
在我的学校照片里， 
无论快乐的时光还是悲伤的日子，您和我们一起度过，和

我们一起分享所有的成长与收获！ 

不管过去还是未来，您都在我的学校生活中！ 
谢谢您，Dr. Carter, 
感谢您为 Killara High School 和邻校以及我们社区做出的杰

出贡献， 
也跟您道一声再会， 
祝您在新的事业上再创辉煌！ 
 
送给 12 年级孩子们和家长们的祝福： 
这么长时间以来，一直想对 12 年级的孩子们和家长们说一

声----好运！ 
想让你们知道，我们的心愿和支持一直陪伴着你们， 
祝福你们，在 HSC 的考场上，以及在未来的职场上都做最

好的自己！ 
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欢度中秋专题 
Killara High School 成为我们第一次欢度中秋的绝佳场所。 
我们度过了精彩的一天，我们欢聚在春光灿烂的日子里，

在这一天里，我们见识了一支杰出的组织团队，一个富有

爱心的志愿者队伍，一个细心的邻里支持队伍以及一台丰

富多彩的具有民族特色的节目！当然了，我们也不能忘了

当天的美食，美味的韩国月饼，还有滋滋冒油的传统的澳

大利亚香肠。 
 
请让我们对以下团队和组织提供的支持和帮助表示衷心的

感谢，没有你们就没有我们美好的中秋团聚，他们是：

Killara High School, 我们的 ELS 的老师 Sliva Kinloch 女士，

Dr. Carter, Ku-ring-gai 社区政府，移民资源中心，当地医疗，

Ku-ring-gai 当地警察，新州教育和社区部，澳大利亚亚洲

文化协会，澳大利亚韩国福利组织，Lindfield 韩国语学校，

Hornsby汉语教育中心， 
谢谢爸爸妈妈们和所有的人，我们度过了快乐的一天！ 
点击如下链接，欣赏当天的快乐时刻：
https://www.facebook.com/#!/media/set/?set=a.6525214914545
36.1073741850.211505218889501&type=1 
 
澳大利亚华人家长社区的消息： 
我们为所有华人提供了自我提高的课程，不管你是年轻人

还是爸爸妈妈，爷爷奶奶，您都可以来选择适合您的课程，

健身，语言，社交，父母课堂，以及其它课程。行动起来，

以积极的态度面对生活，和我们一起把自己经营得丰富多

彩，更多消息请关注： 
http://www.aacansw.org.au/service.html  
 
志愿者消息 
您参加过我们的“一次就可以”的校园志愿者活动吗？如果

还没有，现在也不晚，我们在工作日和周末都有适合您的

角色，通常情况下打个电话就可以，时间的安排可以很自

由。请登录 Lyharnimail@yahoo.com.au 通过邮件进行注册，

我们会尽量满足您的要求。第四学期的“校园小蜜蜂”安

排在 2013 年的 11 月 10 日星期日，欢迎所有的人参加，一

个学期只有一次机会啊！ 
 
第四学期社交畅饮活动 
星期四早茶：2013 年 10 月 31 日上午 10 点之后。 
地址：Chantilly’s café, 位于 Chatswood Chase 大厦 lower 

ground ，在新上海餐厅的旁边。 
我们会使用英语、普通话、粤语 三种语言进行交流，欢迎

大家都来参加！ 
如果您关于早茶的时间和地点有变，请发邮件给我们，我

们将专门跟您个人进行沟通。 
请留心您的邮件中关于早茶的最新消息更新，盼望见到每

一位！ 
邮件发送地址是：Lyharnimail@yahoo.com.au   
联系电话： 0410 505 808 
 
我们还要感谢对这次的新闻信帮过忙的人： 
Killara High School ESL coordinator/Editor 的 Silvia Kinloch 
女士；  

Ku-ring-gai 社区政府，移民资源中心的 Sue 和 Frank； 
中国家长支持组织和社交委员会的 Ly Harn女士和  Grace 
Wei女士；  
Killara 中学的学生家长 Grace Jiang 翻译。 
 

Message of appreciation to our Principal Dr 
Carter 

To Sir with love 
“YOU were there … 
 for my primary school's first visit to Killara High 
School 
 for my first orientation day 
 for my school camp 
 for my school's building fund 
 for my school photos… 
You joined our journey in the good times, the sad 
times,  
the happy times  
and shared the joy of our school's achievements!! 
You were and will always be a part of our school 
life.” 

Thank You Dr Carter for your diligent service to 
Killara High School, our neighbourhood’s schools 
and our community. 

Congratulations!! Goodbye and good luck in your 
new endeavour. 

Message to Year 12 students and families 
So long, goodbye and good luck to our year 12 
students and families. We would like to let you know 
that our thoughts and support are always with you 
on this journey, we wish you the very best in your 
HSC exams and very best wishes in your future 
career paths. 

Moon Festival celebration 
Killara High School was the perfect venue for our 
first Moon Festival celebration. 

The day was a great success! We were blessed with 
a glorious spring day, a fantastic management team, 
an army of volunteers with big hearts, 
neighbourhood watch teams’ assistance as well 
amazing performances in colourful and vibrant 
costumes. And let’s not forget the food ... delicious 
Korean moon cakes and for 

Lunch a YUMMY traditional AUSSIE sausage sizzle. 

We are very grateful for the support and generosity 
of the following parties, it is YOU that make it 
possible for this festive celebration:  Killara High 
School, our ESL teacher Mrs Silva Kinloch, Dr 
Carter, Ku-ring-gai Council, Community Migrant 
Resource Centre, Medicare Local, Ku-ring-gai Local 
Area Command, NSW Department of Education & 
Communities, Australian Asian Cultural Association, 
Australian Korean Welfare Association, Lindfield 
Korean School, Hornsby Chinese Education Centre. 

“Thank You ALL, Mums and Dads we had a FUN 
day!!” 

Please click the link below and enjoy/share some of 
the fun moments with us:  

https://www.facebook.com/#%21/media/set/?set=a.652521491454536.1073741850.211505218889501&type=1
https://www.facebook.com/#%21/media/set/?set=a.652521491454536.1073741850.211505218889501&type=1
http://www.aacansw.org.au/service.html
mailto:Lyharnimail@yahoo.com.au
mailto:Lyharnimail@yahoo.com.au
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https://www.facebook.com/#!/media/set/?set=a.6525
21491454536.1073741850.211505218889501&type
=1 
 
문 페스티벌 (Moon Festival, 추석맞이 축제) 

우선 Killara 고등학교는 제 1회 문 페스티벌을 
진행하는데 정말 최적의 장소였다고 생각합니다. 
행사가 전반적으로 너무도 훌륭하게 잘 진행이 
되었는데요, 아주 화창한 봄 날씨와 더불어, 주최측의 
탁월한 진행능력과, 자발적으로 행사에 힘을 보태러 
모여주신 자원봉사자 분들, 자경단 분들의 노고와 
알록달록하고 화사한 의상이 가미된 훌륭한 공연들, 
이 모든 요소들이 한데 어우러져 완벽한 축제가 
완성이 된 것 같습니다. 물론 음식도 빼놓을 수 없죠. 
맛있는 한국의 떡과 점심으로 제공된 군침 도는 호주 
전통의 소시지 핫도그까지! 

이번 행사를 위해 후원해주시고 힘써주신 분들께 
진심 어린 감사의 말씀을 드리고 싶습니다. Killara 
고등학교 관계자분들, 우리 ESL 선생님 Silva 
Kinloch씨, Carter 박사님, 그리고 Ku-ring-gai 의회,  
Community Migrant Resource Centre, Medicare Local, 
Ku-ring-gai Local Area Command, NSW주의 교육 & 
커뮤니티 부, 호주 아시아 문화 협회, 호주 한인 
복지회, Lindfield 한국학교, Hornsby 중국교육센터 등 
모든 관계자분들. 여러분 덕분에 이번 행사가 
가능했다고 생각합니다. 

"모두들 감사드립니다. 덕분에 정말 즐거운 
하루였습니다." 

행사 당일의 사진을 보시려면 아래 링크를 
클릭하세요. 
https://www.facebook.com/#!/media/set/?set=a.65252149
1454536.1073741850.211505218889501&type=1 

News for the Australian Chinese Community 
There are a myriad of self-improvement classes to 
cater for the young, mums/dads and senior citizens 
such as:  fitness classes, language classes, social 
functions, parenting classes and more. 

Be active, be productive and be a savvy citizen, stay 
in tune with us. For more information 

Please visit http://www.aacansw.org.au/service.html  

Volunteer news 
Have you done your “ONCE” in our school? It is not 
too late. We have a list of volunteers on school days 
and weekends. On a regular, once off or on-call 
basis, our hours are very flexible. Please register 
with us via email to Lyharnimail@yahoo.com.au and 
we will try to match a date that suits you.  

Term 4 Working Bee will on Sunday 10th November 
2013 - ALL are welcome. We hope to meet up with 
you on this Once-a-term work out occasion. 

Term 4 social drinks: 
Thursday morning tea:  31st October 2013, 
10am till late  

Venue:  Chantilly’s café, Chatswood Chase, 
lower ground floor (next to the New Shanghai 
restaurant)   

We speak/read/write in Mandarin/Cantonese/English 
- ALL welcome!! 

Please note if there is a change in venue or dates 
we will ONLY communicate to you via email. 

Keep an eye on your email for the latest news on 
morning tea. 

Looking forward to seeing you. 

Please reply/ comment /send feedback to 
Lyharnimail@yahoo.com.au.  Mobile (SMS only) 
0410 505 808 

We would like to thank the following parties for 
their contributions to this article: 
Killara High School ESL coordinator/Editor  
Mrs Silvia Kinloch. 

Ku-ring-gai Council, Community Migrant Resource 
Centre  
Miss Yuyang Su, Mr FengZhenqian 

Chinese Speaking Families parent support group 
and social Committee  
Ms Ly Harn, Mrs Grace Wei. 

Killara High School Chinese Parents Translator  
Mrs Grace Jiang. 

Department of Linguistics, Macquarie University - 
Korean Translator 
Mr  Joon-Woo Seo 

From the Library 
New fiction titles in detail: 
Cleave, Chris. In the Shadow of the Banyan 
A little girl. A brutal war in Cambodia. And one’s 
family against all odds.  

Gleitzman, Morris. Extra Time 
A young Aussie soccer genius and his 10-year-old 
take on the world. And win. For a time. 

Heath, Jack. Remote Control 

Nobody kidnaps my brother and gets away with it. 
Agent Six of Hearts – a 16-year-old superhuman – is 
on a mission.  

Park, Linda Sue. When My Name was Keoko 
 When her name was Keoko, Japan owned 
Korea, and Japanese soldiers ordered people 
around, telling them what they could do or say, even 
what sort of flowers they could grow. When her 

https://www.facebook.com/#%21/media/set/?set=a.652521491454536.1073741850.211505218889501&type=1
https://www.facebook.com/#%21/media/set/?set=a.652521491454536.1073741850.211505218889501&type=1
https://www.facebook.com/#%21/media/set/?set=a.652521491454536.1073741850.211505218889501&type=1
https://www.facebook.com/#%21/media/set/?set=a.652521491454536.1073741850.211505218889501&type=1
https://www.facebook.com/#%21/media/set/?set=a.652521491454536.1073741850.211505218889501&type=1
http://www.aacansw.org.au/service.html
mailto:Lyharnimail@yahoo.com.au
mailto:Lyharnimail@yahoo.com.au
http://au-mg6.mail.yahoo.com/neo/launch?.rand=3lik58a1745o2
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name was Keoko, World War II came to Korea, and 
her friends and family, even her older brother, had to 
work and fight for Japan. When her name was 
Keoko she never forgot her name was actually Kim 
Sun-hee. And no matter what she was called, she 
was Korean. Not Japanese. Inspired by true-life 
events, this story reveals what happens when you 
culture, country and identity are threatened. [Linda 
Sue Park was the Newbery Medallist for A single 
shard] 

Phelan, James. The Last Thirteen. 
 13 books. 13 nightmares 1 destiny. 

Shirvington, Jessica. Between the Lives. 
 All Sabine has ever wanted is the chance to 
live one life. When it seems like this might finally be 
possible, Sabine begins a series of dangerous 
experiments to achieve her goal. But is she willing to 
risk everything – including the one man who might 
actually believe her? 

Terrill, Cristin. All Our Yesterdays 
YESTERDAY Marina was safe, privileged, wealthy. 
She was falling for James – the super-brainy 
youngest son of a very powerful family. Yesterday 
ended badly.  
TODAY Em is in a cell she may never get out of 
alive. There’s a flicker of hope when she talks to the 
boy in the cell next to hers – and when she 
remembers who she used to be…..Yesterday. 
TOMORROW Em has a mission. She must escape 
and travel back in time. She must kill the boy Marina 
loved – to save her future. 

Wang, Gabrielle. The Wishbird. 
  Oriole’s beloved Wishbird is dying and she 
must leave the forest to save him. But in the City of 
Soulless there is danger everywhere. Can Oriole 
and Boy save Soulless and the Wishbird, or will the 
city’s darkness prove too great even for magic. 

Winnacker, Susanne. The Other Life 
3 years, 1 month, 1 week and 6 days since I’d seen 
daylight. One-fifth of my life. 98,409,602 seconds 

since the heavy steel door had fallen shut and 
sealed us off from the world. 

Young, Cat Patrick and Suzanne. Just Like Fate. 
 When her best friend invites Caroline to a party 
one fateful night, she has to choose between staying 
by her beloved gram’s side for what might be her 
final hours, or taking the chance and living her life. 
The consequences of this one decision will split 
Caroline’s fate into separate paths – and she is 
about to live them both….But there’s only one happy 
ending…. 

Young, Moira. Rebel Heart 
There’s a price on Saba’s head. They call her the 
Angel of Death. She defeated a tyrant, but victory 
had come at a cost. Haunted by the ghosts of her 
past, she needs Jack. His moonlit eyes, his reckless 
courage, his wild heart. But Jack has left, and a 
ruthless enemy searches for Saba across the 
Dustlands….. 
 
A Great Database for Years 10-12: 
If you are looking for journal articles, newspaper 
articles and research papers on a particular topic, 
please feel free to use EbscoHost, located on 
Sentral, and listed in the left-hand side. This 
wonderful database offers documents, images, and 
photographs across a huge range of topics. It is 
suitable for Years 10-12.  

If you cannot access via the school portal, please 
complete the following steps: 

1.  Click on Internet Explorer 
2.  Click on Ebscohost - On-Line Periodicals 

3.  Type in the following user name and password 
in appropriate boxes: 

 USER ID: s9208108 Password: password 
Karen Jones and Francie Campbell 

Teacher-Librarians

Careers Corner 
News from the Universities 
Admissions Centre (UAC): On time 
applications have now closed, but 
students are reminded that staggered 
late application closing dates apply (with 

a late application fee).  Those who have already 
applied are reminded that they do not need to have 
their preferences finalised at this stage.  You have 
until the 4th January to refine your preferences; to 
add, delete or re-order course preferences for 
consideration in the main round of offers which will 
be available on 16th January. 

Are You in Year 11/12? Are You Interested in Law? 
The University of Technology, Sydney, is hosting 
two Law Discovery Days on Thursday, 14th 

November and on Thursday, 21st November.  The 
days will offer students the opportunity to meet 
current undergraduates, academics and 
professionals in law and to explore the possibilities 
of law as a study and career option.  If you would 
like to attend, please register your interest with Mrs 
Clarke in the Careers Office.   

The Faculty of Built Environment at the 
University of New South Wales has introduced an 
alternative admission scheme for the Bachelor or 
Interior Architecture (BIA).  The scheme gives 
current HSC students the opportunity to submit a 
portfolio of their work to support their ATAR.  To be 
eligible for consideration under the scheme, 
applicants must have the BIA degree as a UAC 
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preference before submitting their portfolio.  More 
information is available from the Careers Office or go 
to www.be.unsw.edu.au/biaportfolio  

The University of New South Wales will host an 
Information Evening for Year 12 students and their 
parents.  The purpose of the evening is to provide 
insights into the UNSW application and acceptance 
process, student services and opportunities 
available at UNSW. Presentations will also include a 
parent perspective.  The UNSW Parent and Student 
Information Evening will be held on Wednesday, 13th 
November.  For further details and to register, to go 
www.whatson.unsw.edu.au  

A reminder that the University of New South 
Wales will also be offering Bridging Courses in 
Mathematics, Chemistry and Physics for those who 
may need, or benefit from them.  Online applications 
open on Friday, 3rd January and courses run from 
20th January to 17th February 2014.  The cost of the 
courses is $380.00.  For further information call 9385 
7788 or visit the website 
www.science.unsw.edu.au/bridging  

The C.A.S. Hawker Scholarship:  The C.A.S. 
Hawker Scholarship is valued at $45,000 over three 
years.  It is a privately funded scholarship awarded 
to Australian students entering their first year of 
undergraduate study.  Selection is based largely on 
personal qualities and demonstrated leadership as 
well as on academic ability.  Further information is 
available by calling 08 8127 1654 or at the website 
www.hawkerscholarship.org Application forms are 
also available at this website. 

For Year 11 AND YEAR 12 Students: The 
University of Sydney is offering an interesting 
opportunity. Mind and Morality is a Higher School 
Certificate Philosophy course available in a summer 
session for students in Years 11 and 12 in 2014.  
The course is taught at the University’s 
Camperdown Campus.  Effectively, it allows 
students to begin their tertiary education while in 
Year 11, and those who successfully complete the 
course can count it towards a degree at University.  
The purpose of the Mind and Morality course is to 
acquire a deeper understanding of who we are and 
how we live.  The course is designed for students 
who are doing well at school and are looking for an 
extra challenge. Copies of the course brochure and 
an application form are available from the Careers 
Office. 

A Second Chance – TAFE Pathways to 
University: The Northern Sydney Institute of TAFE, 
St Leonards College will, in 2014, be offering the 
opportunity to study units in the Certificate IV in 
Tertiary Preparation (TPC) and also the Higher 
School Certificate.  Potential students and their 
parents/guardians are invited to attend an 
information session at 6.00pm on Monday, 11th 
November in the Cameraygal Building, J Block 
(Ground floor).  The St Leonards Campus, formerly 
known as North Sydney College of TAFE, is located 
at 213 Pacific Highway, St Leonards. Parking is 
available on campus via the Pacific Highway and 
Reserve Road entrances. 

Are You Looking for an Automotive 
Apprenticeship?  MTA Apprenticeships Plus, as a 
member organisation of Group Training Australia, is 
a good place to help launch a career in the 
automotive industry for those with interests in this 
field.  Offering both Traineeships (usually one year) 
and Apprenticeships in a range of automotive areas 
including Parts Interpreting, Spray Painting and 
Panel Beating as well as Light and Heavy Vehicle 
Mechanic, Motorcycle, Marine Mechanic and 
Automotive Electrician, MTA Apprenticeships Plus 
will arrangement the training and mentoring that will 
help ensure a good career start.  For more 
information phone 9891 6900 or visit the website 
www.mtaplus.com.au  

Apprentices Trainees Employment Limited 
(ATEL) also has a number of apprenticeship 
opportunities in a number of trades areas including 
hairdressing, carpentry and commercial cookery as 
well as a carpentry pre-apprenticeship course on 
offer at Hornsby College of TAFE.  For more 
information call 8875 6150 or visit the website 
www.atel.com.au  

Teaching Scholarships: For the information of 
those interested in a career in teaching, the New 
South Wales Department of Education and 
Communities is offering incentive scholarships 
valued at $6,000 per year for those studying full time 
with a view to working in a rural or remote 
community after graduation.  Employment is 
guaranteed and in addition to the scholarship, a 
further amount of $5,000 will be paid to assist with 
removal and relocation expenses.  To find out more, 
go to www.teach.nsw.edu.au and click on the link 
Our Programs and Initiatives. 

Colleen Clarke and Gordon Doyle 
Careers Advisers 

 
 

PINKLETICS 2013 
Pinkletics 2013 is an initiative of the McGrath Foundation, Little Athletics Australia and State Little Athletics 
Associations, encouraging Little Athletics centres nationally to turn pink in support of the McGrath Foundation. 
To find out more about how to register for Pinkletics 2013 and how you can make a difference, please visit 
www.mcgrathfoundation.com.au 

http://www.be.unsw.edu.au/biaportfolio
http://www.whatson.unsw.edu.au/
http://www.science.unsw.edu.au/bridging
http://www.hawkerscholarship.org/
http://www.mtaplus.com.au/
http://www.atel.com.au/
http://www.teach.nsw.edu.au/
http://www.mcgrathfoundation.com.au/
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Lindfield, Tryon Road, Uniting Church in 
conjunction with KDCEA present 

Judy Bailey’s Jazz Connection 
Thursday 14th November at 7pm 

33 Tryon Road (corner of Tryon & Nelson Rds) 
Bookings: Heather 9880 2457 or 

rhgorrell@bigpond.com 
Adults $20 Concession $15 Children $10 

All proceeds to KDCEA (Killara District Christian 
Education Association) providing Protestant Scripture 

teaching at Killara High School. 
 

ARE YOU STRUGGLING WITH A TEENAGER 
WHO ANSWERS BACK? 

This is a 2.5 hour workshop for parents and carers of 
teenagers that includes: 

•  Learning how to restore a respectful and positive 
relationship between you and your teenager 

•  Understanding what it’s like being a teenager today 
•  Learning how to talk so they will listen and how to 

listen so they will talk 

When:  Thursday 7th November – 6:00-8:30pm 
Where:  Lane Cove Library, Library Walk, Lane Cove 
Who:  Presented by Northern Sydney & Central Coast 

Child and Adolescent Parenting in partnership 
with Lane Cove Council and CatholicCare 
Naremburn 

Cost:  Free 

Places are limited so BOOKINGS ESSENTIAL! 
To make a booking call 8425 8700 and ask for the intake 

worker, or email: 
naremburnfamilyservice@dbb.org.au 

 
Northern Beaches ADHD Support Group 

Dr Jan West‐“ADHD & Anxiety” 
Jan is a psychologist in private practice in the city and 
Mona Vale  A large proportion of her practice is devoted 
to children, adolescents and adults who have been 
diagnosed with ADHD, assisting them develop strategies 
to overcome the Psychological issues that often co‐exist 
with ADHD including anxiety, anger and a myriad of other 
behavioural issues. Jan has worked in this area both in 
the Department of Education and in private practice for 
the past thirty years. 

So come share your ADHD-related problems: 
Monday 28 October 2013 7.00--‐8.30pm 
The Nelson Heather Centre (Banksia Room) 
4 Jacksons Road, Warriewood  

A small donation would be appreciated to help cover costs 

Ticket reservations essential via Eventbrite at: 
http://www.eventbrite.com/org/4222746751 
Email: nbadhdsupportgroup@hotmail.com 
Website: www.northernbeachesadhdsupportgroup.com.au 
Facebook: 
https://www.facebook.com/BeachesADHDSupport 
 
 

Teen Triple P Group for parents of 
teenagers 

7 week group work program 
The Teen Triple P Group is a 7 week parenting program 
aimed at parents or carers of teenagers aged 12-16 years 
who have or are at risk of developing behaviour problems. 
Teen Triple P teaches parents how to encourage emotional 
self-regulation and to help their teenager develop the social 
skills they need to get along with others and be successful at 
school and in the wider community. Teenagers who grow up 
with positive parenting are more likely to develop appropriate 
life skills, feel good about themselves and are less likely to 
develop serious problem behaviours. 
The group work program involves the first 4 weeks at 
Naremburn Family Centre, 2 weeks of phone calls and one 
final week at Naremburn Family Centre 
DATE:  16th October – 27th November 2013 
TIME:  Wednesday Evenings 6:30pm-8:45pm 
VENUE:  Naremburn Family Centre 

40 Merrenburn Avenue, Naremburn NSW 2065 
PRESENTERS: Laura Hurstfield & Gemma Wood 
TOTAL COST: $50 
BOOKINGS ARE ESSENTIAL AND PRE-SCREENING 
REQUIRED 
Please contact Family and Youth Support workers on 8425 
8700 or email naremburnfamilyservice@dbb.org.au 
 

Lindfield Tryon Road Uniting Church 
(cnr. Nelson & Tryon) 

Christmas Concert 
A smorgasboard of enchanting Music with 

Robert Goode and Friends 
to give you a lift at this festive Season - a real treat 

2pm - Saturday 16th November, 2013 
Hear again the romantic tones of this mighty 

Heritage Organ (an Australian Icon) and the glorious 
professional voices of Fiona Maconaghie and 

Jeanette Russell 
Proceeds all in aid of the 

Killara District Christian Education Association 
(Bringing the Gospel to Local Schools) 

 
St Martin’s Church, Killara  

Presents 

Choral Evensong Spring 
Series 

Sundays at 3.30pm followed by afternoon tea 
20th October – Shore Prep Choir 

Sydney Church of England Grammar School 
Speaker: Mr Robert A.I. Grant AM – former SHORE 

Headmaster 

10th November – The Cathedral Singers 
Speaker: The Rev Dr Greg Anderson – Head of Moore 

College Mission D 

mailto:naremburnfamilyservice@dbb.org.au
https://www.facebook.com/BeachesADHDSupport
mailto:naremburnfamilyservice@dbb.org.au
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